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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT – TERM 3 WEEK 7 

 
COMBINED PUBLIC SCHOOLS MUSIC FESTIVAL 
 
Congratulations to everyone involved in this week’s Combined Public School's Music 
Festival. We couldn't be prouder of the CPPS Italian dance group and band!  
The members of the CPPS band performed over two nights – they were spectacular! 
The Italian dance groups were highlights of the night – they took to the stage with excellent 
confidence, brilliant strength and an energy so infectious, the audience couldn’t help but 
cheer the whole way through their performances! 
 
Not only were the performances outstanding, but Ruby and George were fantastic as the 
junior comperes of the night. They kept the audience informed and entertained while 
keeping the show running smoothly! 
Thank you to Ms Makridis for her work with the Italian dance group and Mrs Byrne for her 
work with the band. 
Thank you to Mr Tweed, who worked with Mr Hanna from Camspie Public School, in 
training and conducting the combined band that played on Monday and Wednesday night. 
 
 
LEAVING OR RETURNING BACK TO SCHOOL 2025  
 
As we start to begin the task of organising 2025, it is imperative you lodge your decision 
for your child’s placement in 2025. We have a very long waiting list for students wanting to 
come to our school. We currently have a limited capacity to accept a number of out of area 
students. 
Please use the link below to indicate if your child IS or IS NOT returning to Clemton Park 
Public School in 2025. Parents of Year 6 students do not need to complete the survey. 
https://forms.office.com/r/nMxYDZ9gfJ 
 
 
FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST AND STALL 
 
What a HUGE success! Thank you to the P&C for their organisation of the Fathers Day 
breakfast and stall. They were fantastic events. There was a great crowd at the breakfast 
and a wide range of gifts for the students. Thank you to the parents that helped run the 
breakfast and stall, it was a very smooth operation! 
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